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Brede Bulletin   

05th May 2023 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired – Respectful 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. Red, white and blue was the colour of the day. Thank you to 
everyone who helped us celebrate King Charles III coronation weekend. Brede Parish 
Councillors visited the school earlier to hand out commemorative mugs to every child in 
the school. I’m sure you join me in thanking them for their generosity. The children also 
enjoyed a picnic lunch, accompanied by coronation themed music, and have also 
enjoyed talking about the upcoming coronation in class today. Have a lovely long 
weekend everyone. Mrs Knock 
 

  
 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, who are celebrated for bringing 
their own splash of colour to Brede Primary School. 
Owls: Mylah for always being a positive and cheerful member of the 
class. 
Foxes: Rocky for being a great friend and showing others the colour 
of his character. 
Rabbits: Baxter for bringing jot to the classroom, with his love of 
learning and smile. 
Hedgehogs: Bella for always having a smile on her face, which 
makes us smile too! 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Evie, Oscar H. 
Foxes: Chloe A-H, Caroline, Rose, Orlagh. 
Rabbits: Jacob, Wyndsor. 
Hedgehogs: Dylan, Tiana, Edward, Charlie, Aryton, Phoenix. 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Foxes and Rabbits. 
Udi goes to Rabbits. 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 1 for reading 25 times goes to: Tiana  
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: James M, Amelia. 
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Brede Parish Council 
Brede Parish Councillors visited school earlier today to present the 
children with commemorative coronation mugs. The parish council are 
hosting a number of events on Monday 8th May to celebrate the 
coronation, including a children’s craft, games, story and playtime meet-
up, and a Kings and Queen’s evening disco. Further information is 
available here: Coronation Celebration Monday 8th May 2023 

 

 

Sussex Cricket 
All Stars Cricket and Dynamos Cricket are programme designed for 
Primary age children. 
Follow the links below where each club can be found via the postcode 
search feature allowing families to choose either the most local or 
convenient programme for them. 
All Stars Cricket - https://allstarscricket.co.uk 
Dynamos Cricket - https://dynamoscricket.co.uk 

 

Cost of Living Support for Families 
The current rising cost of living is affecting everybody in different ways 
and we want to support those most affected. We can sign post you to a 
number of different support mechanisms from financial to food, education 
to employment. Please do speak to Mrs Bulgin or visit: 
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/community/cost-of-living-support  

 

Headlice 
May we remind parents to check your children regularly for Head lice 
and treat. Further advice is available here. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published 
advice on their website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses 
and their advice regarding attendance at school, including when to 
contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 
Dates What Who 

9/5 – 12/5 KS2 SATS Year 6 pupils 

Wk beg 15/5 KS1 SATS Year 2 pupils 

18th May – 
29th June  

Swimming Yr 4 & 5  Year 4 & 5 

Tuesday 
23/5/23 

Basketball @ Northiam Y5 selected pupils 

Wednesday 
24/5/23 

Bright Foundation - 
Hedgehogs 

Hedgehogs Class 

Wk beg 12/6 Phonics Screening Check Y1 pupils 

Monday 
5/6/23 

INSET School closed to pupils 
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Wednesday  
21/6/23 

Sports Day 
(Reserve date 28/6/23) 

Hedgehogs/ Rabbits am 
Foxes/ Owls pm 

Tuesday 
18/07/2023 

Knockhatch Year 6 

Thursday 
19/10/2023 

Flu Vaccination team Whole School 

Tuesday 
07/11/23 

Tempest Photography 
(individual pupil photos) 

Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of 
the staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 
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